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Cathay United Bank

June 10, 2024

NOTICE OF RELOCATION

Dear Valued Clients and Partners,
We are pleased to inform you that our office will be moving to a new location with
the new address below effective July 29, 2024. Further, our office telephone and fax

numbers remain the same.

New address and contact numbers:

31st Floor Zuellig Building located at Makati Avenue, corner Paseo de Roxas, Makati,
1225 Metro Manila.
Telephone Nos. +02-7751-1161

We apologize for any inconvenience that you may encounter during our move dates
from July 29 to August 2, 2024. Should you have any inquiries on the relocation,
please feel free to contact us through your respective relationship managers or

contact persons. You may also send us an email at 61400@cathaybk.com.tw.

We look forward to serving you at our new facility.

www.cathaybk.com.tw




